Hawk Hollow Elementary
April 2™, 2018

ine Arts Nite and Book Fair

Join us this Thursday for the Fine Arts Nite
and Book Fair. Students are excited to show
you what they have been working on all year.

5:30PM 1st Grade

5:45PM 2nd Grade

6:00PM 3rd Grade

6:15PM 4th Grade

6:30PM 5th Grade

6:45PM 6th Grade

Fun Fair Update

Volunteers are still needed for the Fun Fair.
Here are the slots left to fill:
2 Floaters both shifts
1 Volunteer check in 1st shift
1 Volunteer check in 2nd shift
General volunteers in case of not
show
Sign up online at:

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b084da5
ad2aaaff2-2018

mail Krysta Phelan at: phelan97 @att.ne

Full Day Kindergarten
Survey

April 9" through May 11" there
will be a survey offered by the
district for kindergarten parents
to share feedback about the
program. A letter and link will be
sent out as we get closer fo the
date.
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Picture Day - April 11th

Mark Your Calendars! Lifetouch will be here Wednesday,
April 11, 2018 for Spring Photos. Forms were sent home
today. You do NOT order these photos in advance.
Lifetouch will send a selection of photos home after April
11th for you to review and purchase if you choose to do so.
If you are not interested in the photos when received,
please return them to Hawk Hollow. Volunteers are needed
to help primp students 8:30-11:30. Contact Kris Walsh in
the office if you are interested.

Tooting our Hornsl!!

A message from Resurrection
Church:

We are so very grateful for this generosity and
humbled by this thoughtfulness. This awesome
donation has made such an impact not only in the
lives of our guests who receive the food, but in the
hearts of our volunteers as well - they were so
impressed that the children did this for our pantry
(it was all the buzz among the volunteers that
whole next week). Thank you so much!

D (573Ibs of shelf-stable foodstuffs for the pantry

was donated)

Jump Rope for Heart:

It was our best year yet!!! Hawk Hollow raised
$8,739.50 for Jump Rope for Heart! WAY TO GO
HAWKS!

Mr. Kubiuk's class won a pizza party for raising the
most money. Mrs. Liner's and Mrs. Henderson's
classes were runner ups. Each of these classrooms
raised over a thousand dollars each. They should be
very proud!

Thank you to all the parents that volunteered for the
event and to Mrs. Genetski for all her hard work.
Wppreciate your dedication!
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